
Region 4 Director – Steve Guillot 

         The last six months have been a life changing situation. The COVID-19 Pandemic has 

affected everyone in a personal and social way. Here in Region 4 the COVID-19 has affected the 

Red Knights club activities and chapter meetings, rides and social events.  The Dixie Event was 

cancelled and I was looking forward to hosting and seeing all the Red Knight Members. 

        The COVID-19 Pandemic has taken a toll on 5 of our Red Knight La 1 Members and 15 

have been on Quarantine.  It is unknown currently if any other members in the Regional 4 area 

have been affected.    

       I am sad to advise you that a Florida Member and South Carolina 1 and Maryland 10 have 

had members pass.  We are keeping these families in our prayers. The Flags and coins were 

shipped and presented to the families. 

      One of the biggest disappointments for Region 4 has been the cancellation of the 2020 

International Convention in France. Hopefully with social distancing things will get better and 

open more locations to have more meetings and special events. 

      I am looking forward to the 2021 International Convention and meeting and communicating 

with all the International Board and Red Knight Members. 

      To all my Red Knight Family Stay Safe and Take Care. 

 

 


